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Thank you! 
 

“We would like to send out a huge 
thank you to patients who very 

generously gave our staff, Christmas 
cards and Christmas Gifts. 

 
It was very kind of you and they were 

all much appreciated! 
 

We wish you all a healthy and happy 
New Year.” 

 
From all the team at Cradley Surgery. 

 

 

 

The Friends of Cradley Surgery (PPG) 
 
We are really excited about lots of new ideas and ways 
for the Friends to become more involved in Cradley 
Surgery. Thank you to our new and current committee 
members! 
 
If you're interested in becoming a member of our PPG, 
please write to Kirsten Jonathan (Chair of the PPG and 
practice manager) and address the letter to the Surgery 
with your contact details (an E-mail address is preferable 
as our meetings will be mostly virtual) or fill in an online 
consult stating you'd like to join!  
We're always on the lookout for new members, watch 
this space for further information about upcoming 
meetings. 

Winter Pressures 
 

We would also like to thank patients for their patience 
and understanding over the last couple of months, as 
we, (amongst all healthcare services) have had a huge 
increase in demand for appointments and medications. 
We have tried our best to accommodate all needs and 
hopefully we can look forward to a (slightly) calmer 
2024.  
 
In true Cradley style we have “Kept calm and carried 
on” and we appreciate your support as always.  

 

https://florey.accurx.com/p/M81600/
https://florey.accurx.com/p/M81600/
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Arriving on time for appointments 
 

A polite reminder to our patients: 

If for any reason you are going to be late for 
an appointment, please ring and let us know 
and we can inform the clinician that you are 
seeing. If you do not inform us, you will 
automatically be marked as "did not attend" 
and you will have to re-book. 

You will be seen if you arrive within 5 
minutes of your allotted time. After this you 
will have missed your allocated appointment 
and will be asked to re-book. We can ask the 
clinicians if they can still see you, however 
when a patient is late to an appointment, 
this pushes back everyone else's 
appointments or means that you will not get 
the adequate time required for your 
appointment.  

It is up to the clinician if they think you still 
have time for a suitable appointment or if 
they would like you to rearrange. Please try 
to arrive on time. 

If the check in screen is not working please 
alert a member of staff as soon as possible, 
technology does fail us from time to time. 

 

Spotlight On… 
 
Our Health and Wellbeing Coach. 
Meet Mark! 
 
“Hi. I’m Mark, the Health and Wellbeing Coach 
for Cradley Surgery. I have a background in 
health and social care including social 
prescribing and clinical work in podiatry.  
 
I am available to support patients in a person-
centered, empathic way to make lifestyle 
changes and move towards improved health 
outcomes. The coaching approach helps 
patients think through their situations and 
raise motivation levels for change. It helps 
with working to overcome barriers and to 
support patients in making their own realistic 
goals to improve their wellbeing. Coaching can 
help people better self-manage long-term 
conditions such as diabetes, hypertension, 
high cholesterol and overweight.  
It can also help with low level mental health 
issues, stress and mood. 
 
Patients can self-refer to the service by asking 
at Reception to see me or they can be 
referred by a clinician.  
 
I am usually at the surgery on Wednesday 
mornings but can also consult with patients 
via video call/telephone or arrange to meet 
somewhere in the community (e.g, a home 
visit).” 
 

 
 


